

September 29, 2021

United State Senate Washington, D.C. 20510

Re: Support Tracy Stone-Manning for Director of the Bureau of Land Management

Dear Senator,

The League of Conservation Voters (LCV) believes that everyone has a right to clean air, clean water, public lands, and a safe climate protected by a just and equitable democracy. Each year, LCV publishes the National Environmental Scorecard, which details the voting records of members of Congress on environmental legislation. The Scorecard is distributed to LCV members, concerned voters nationwide, and the media.

LCV urges you to support the nomination of Tracy Stone-Manning for Director of the Bureau of Land Management (BLM). Stone-Manning is uniquely qualified to lead the BLM. She will bring important professional experience to this role after serving as the former director of Montana's Department of Environmental Quality, a congressional staffer, and a senior policy advisor at the National Wildlife Federation. As an outdoorswoman and recreationist, she is also personally invested in the stewardship of our public lands and resources.

Throughout her career, Stone-Manning has worked with a variety of stakeholders, including conservationists, recreationists, governments, ranchers, and energy industries, to find collaborative solutions. She is well-prepared for this role and will focus on conserving, restoring and managing our public lands for all of us.

Stone-Manning's leadership will also help ensure we harness the power of our public lands in the fight against climate change through responsible energy and resource development as well as conservation measures that mitigate impacts. LCV again urges you to support the nomination of Tracy Stone-Manning for BLM Director. We will strongly consider including votes on this nomination in the 2021 Scorecard. If you need more information, please contact a member of our government relations team.

Sincerely,

Gene Karpinski

Leve Heginda

President